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Therefore, the purpose of this letter is to give you the required thirty (30) 
days written notice that the Williamson County Constable Precinct 1 Office is 
terminating this agreement for this office effective November 5, 2021. Please note 
that this notice does not apply to any other constable’s office other than 
Precinct 1.

Thank you for your prompt attention and assistance in this regard.

Sincerely,

________________________
Hon. Bill Gravell
Williamson County Judge

cc: Williamson County Auditor’s Office
Williamson County Budget Office
Williamson County Constable Precinct 1 Office
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